



Dear Historic Preservation Champion,

Thank you for your generous donation! Your gift will help fund historic preservation and heritage tourism activities throughout the state, like the Cranberry History Trail, NJ Women's Heritage Trail, and Drive By History initiative. Each grant-funded project helps promote awareness of New Jersey's rich histories and the contributions our great state has made to our country's development.

The Discover NJ History License Plate grant program is supported by income from the sales and renewals of the Discover NJ History license plate, and by generous donations from people like you. The grant program was established in 1995 to provide small grants (up to \$5,000) to support, develop, and promote visitor-ready sites as heritage tourism destinations. Since 2011, the Trust has awarded over \$150,000 to 36 projects!

The Discover NJ History License Plate Fund would not be possible without generous community support. Thank you for your interest and confidence in our work as we continue to preserve New Jersey's historic assets and distinctive history.

If you have specific questions about how your gift is being used or our organization as a whole, please don't hesitate to contact us through njt@dca.nj.gov

Sincerely,

Dorothy P. Guzzo

Executive Director

New Jersey Historic Trust

Verified 501(c)(3) Public Charity

EIN: 22-3113979